
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nga mihi 
Harold 

’

Charlie and I have been thinking of you all at home with your whanau.  
We hope you are all taking good care of each other.  I have been 
cleaning my room and found all sorts of things like my old Lego set 
under the bed.  It’s something I haven’t played with for ages!  I have 
also been drawing pictures for my Nana and Pop.  I am going to scan 
and email them. 

What have you been doing? 

P.S. If you’d like something to colour…check this 
out - it’s me wearing a mask! 

http://www.smallchanges.org.nz/harolds-mask

